
Lakeville Open Space Committee    July 2, 2009   7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
Members present: Jaime Velasquez, Brian Reynolds, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Don 
Foster 
Member absent: Mike Renzi 
 
Minutes for May 7 and 14 were read. Joan moved to approve; Brian seconded. 
It was noted that we now have Section 5 for review. 
 
We reviewed updating still needed for Section 4 and noted that all sections need review 
for updating. Linda requested that everyone read over her section.  She wants to work 
about a month on updates and hold any press release until all updates are done.  
 
It was noted that Cindy McRea will have Traci correct our website address which should 
be Open.space@lakevillema.org
 
There is a South Coast Rail workshop on Community Wastewater Systems on 
Wednesday July 8, 6 to 8 at the Lakeville Library. 
 
Don spoke about the Town coming before the Board of Appeals for variances for the 
water tower, such as setbacks. The Town is in a hurry to get the plan in in order to meat 
Stimulus Package deadline. 
 
Don move to adjourn (time not noted); Joan seconded. 
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